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Dear Parent / Carer, 

  

We just want to inform you that we are working on a contingency plan specifically for our Free School 

Meal children in the event of a full school closure as well as how we can support those currently off due 

to self-isolation measures. Whilst we continue with partial closures (currently, Year 9 and Year 10 are not 

attending Noadswood) if there are any students in these year groups who are not self-isolating, they are 

welcome to come into school at 1.15pm in their school uniform to access their hot Free School Meal.  

 

This will remain the case every day whilst a partial closure occurs for every year group affected. Again, to 

be clear, this does not include students in these year groups who are self-isolating because they or 

family members are showing symptoms or if they are observing social distancing with you. 

  

We know these are concerning times and we want to reassure you that we are thinking about strategies 

we can put into place to help our community. If you are struggling at the moment with food, please do 

contact us via a phone message, ePraise or email: hloveday@noadswood.hants.sch.uk and we will look 

at how we can support you in the ways you need, including issuing food bank vouchers. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Kathryn Marshall     

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    Headteacher: Miss K L Marshall BA (Hons) MA 
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